
September 2018 

From The Editor 

Welcome to the Jayco Jaybirds SA club newsletter.  

Many thanks to Judy for her report on the Stony Creek Rally and to Pauline 
for the photos.   

Keith Greenlees   Editor (kagreenlees@gmail.com) 

Stony Creek Rally Report 

(Allan’s Rally) 

Stony Creek Bush Camp 
 

Allan's Rally - Stony Creek 

This weekend was the hardest rally I've ever attended but it will also be the 
rally I will never forget. 

Club rallies are always Friday 
to Sunday but like always 
some members arrive early 
and stay later. I was very 
lucky to have an ex member 
in Sue and a current member 
in Lou to share the driving 
and come to the rally Friday. 
Think I was lucky to get my 
car back. Phil and Lin were 
very thoughtful in booking 
cabins for us (even though 
Sue and I shared a double 
bed) interesting. 

Friday night was the biggest dinner ever held with 33 people sharing a 
beautiful roast meal. Paul-
ine what a monumental 
effort you did in organiz-
ing everything. Ray pro-
vided the spits and 
cooked the meat to per-
fection. The girls who 
cooked the veggies just 
lovely and Jan and Emma 
and Karen who provided 
the desserts well they 
were absolutely delish. 
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After dinner Sid had a raging fire going where 
lots of laughs and merriment were had. Satur-
day was a glorious day where everyone did 
their own thing whether it was exploring, craft, 
reading or just relaxing until everyone came to-
gether for more food drink etc. No wonder I put 
on weight at these rallies. 

Most people enjoyed Kellies pizzas Saturday 
night sitting around the fire followed by some 
clever ditties (several not repeatable in this 
writeup). 

Sunday - for the people supporting the retirees 
and myself was time to head for home. 

Allan / A2 / elpresident would have been so 
proud of everyone this weekend. It was an ab-
solutely incredible turnout. 

I would like to thank each and every one of you 
Jaybirds for being there for me. Although I am 

feeling pretty lost and empty right now and still can’t believe I've lost my soul 
mate you all helped in your own way. 

Hopefully over 
time I can at-
tend rallies 
and not be so 
teary. The club 
meant the 
world to Allan 
and I'm sure 
he would want 
me to continue 
having a great 
time with all 
you wonderful 
people. 

Until next time 

Judy Golding 
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2018 Models  



Unsubscribe 

If you no longer wish to be on our mailing list, please email: 

 kagreenlees@gmail.com 
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Upcoming Rallies - 2018 

 

 

 

October 5th - 7th  Coobowie 

November 2nd - 4th Victor Harbor Beachfront Caravan Park 

December 7th - 9th Tanunda 

 

The list of rallies for 2019 will be available soon. 

Booking into a Rally 

If you wish to participate in any rallies, you will need to :  

• Advise Anne Powditch by email or telephone of your intention to partici-
pate four weeks before the rally date. 

 a.bpowditch@gmail.com 

 Phone: 0427 181829  
 

• ALSO, should you wish to arrive earlier or depart later than the dates  
booked by the club, you will need to communicate DIRECTLY with the 
caravan park concerned to discuss your dates of arrival and departure.  
Could you please also let Anne know that you have done so? 
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